
 

 

Good Shepherd’s News 

Sept. 30, 2018 
 Minister of Music Michael Canales                   248-548-3111             Admin. Assistant Claudia Karpinskas          

   Custodian: David Haddock                                                                   www.goodshepherdro.org 

 Worship              9:00 Traditional                         11:00 Praise 

  

Music in Worship: Make  a Joyful  Noise…. 

Choir Rehearsal  7:30  Wednesday 

Bells Rehearsal  7:30   Thursday 

Praise Rehearsal TBD 

Faith Development Announcement 
Starting in October we are going to do something ‘out of the box’ that we hope you will benefit 
from and enjoy: 

A 1-Minute Sunday Morning Bible Study 

You won’t have to attend a meeting or go anywhere to participate. Just be in your pew Sunday 
mornings.  (Not to worry, we won’t be calling on anybody for answers. We won’t even be talk-
ing at all!) 

Instead we will use a ‘screen-shot’ on the big screen to dig into the Lord’s Prayer, petition by 
petition. Just one each week until we get to the Amen. 

It will be on display while Michael plays his music and just until service officially starts. You 
can look at it or not…but we hope you do. 

There will be thoughts for you to ponder about just what it is we are praying when we say the 
Lord’s Prayer. We held a Sunday Morning bible study on this book awhile ago and folks who 
participated no longer ‘recite’ this prayer. They ‘pray’ this prayer and actually some find it kind 
of annoying if it said too fast. 

We hope you enjoy and that your prayer experience is broadened. 

Our source for insights: book of faith Lenten Journey 40 Days with the Lord’s Prayer by Henry 
F. French.  (An initiative by the ELCA)  (Augsburg Publishing House 2009) 
The Faith Development Ministry Team 

 

“Is anyone among you in trouble? Let them pray. Is anyone happy? Let them sing songs of 
praise” (James 5:13, NIV). In this holy time and space, we express prayers for the hurting as 

well as songs of joy. Welcome!  

With cooler fall weather, Creator God, help us appreciate the change of seasons and the varied 
colors of your handiwork. 

Join us for Worship  at our 11:00 Service.  
"A 'soft contemporary" sound that is inviting to young and old alike." 
Communion every week, handicap accessible, coffee hour after.  

ALL ARE WELCOME!  



 

 

 

 BackPack packing will take place between services on Oct. 7th in the Lounge 
Thank you all for the many gifts!  

 

 Volunteer Work Team:   Meets at 10:00 –12:00 am on 1st & 3rd Saturdays and 2nd & 
4th Thursdays, 5th Saturdays will include lunch.   Help is needed with vacuuming, dusting, 
repairs, building, moving tables & chairs, weeding, trimming, etc.  Come And join the team. 
Both men  and women are needed.  Sign up on the property board to help or call Jim Reed 
for more info. 248-225-5940   

Lunch Bunch (ladies fellowship): Upcoming dates. Oct. 11th Rams’ Horn 13 Mile Rd & 
Dequindre Warren, Nov. 8th Logan's’ Roadhouse 14 Mile Rd & John R Madison Hts., Dec. 
13th Masters’ 13 Mile Rd.& Dequindre Madison Hts.. Mark your calendars and let               
Joan Shemansky know when you can come so she can make reservations! 586-755-6834 

  

TODAY!!  Sunday September 30th, both Middle and High School students are 
invited to attend a bonfire with pizza and s'mores from 5:30-8 at Kira Hegdal's 
house. The address is 2028 Cumberland Dr. Troy. Any questions please contact 
Matt at 616-405-7918 or email at stageyouth@gmail.com 

Coffee Hour Hosts. 
We are looking for some people to host Sunday mornings after both services. A 
sign up sheet is on the Fellowship Board. Set up and clean up instructions will be 
handed out. 

DLS IN CONCERT  (Detroit Lutheran Singers) 

The 2018-2019 concert season of the Detroit Lutheran Singers begins on Saturday, October 20 
and Sunday, October 21, with two concerts in the Detroit metro area. 

The fall series contains the usual high quality sacred music in diverse styles.  The theme for this 
program chosen by Director Hall is "Made in Michigan” because most of this concert was com-
posed by Michigan composers, or were commissioned for Michigan choirs. 

Christopher Hall is in his seventh season as director following more than twenty-five years as a 
singer in DLS, which he joined after his wife, Doris, became the DLS accompanist.  With an 
impressive background as Director of Music at First United Methodist Church of Birmingham 
for more than twenty years before retiring from that position, he has brought new energy to 
DLS, which has been reflected in recent performances.   

Tickets are $15 general admission, $10 seniors and students over 12.    Tickets will be available 
at the door, but may be purchased in advance online at www.detroitlutheransingers.com.   

 
Sat. October 20     7:00 p.m.         Christ Our Savior Lutheran Church 

                                                       14175 Farmington Rd., Livonia 

Sunday, October 21   3:00 p.m.     Good Shepherd Lutheran Church                                 

                                                        814 N. Campbell Rd., Royal Oak (Ushers needed please 
be sure to sign up on Lavender sheet ;admission free for ushers; very easy) 


